
As we enter our final week of the half term, we have a number of different activities across the week in the lead up to Christmas, in-

cluding our Nativities and Carol Concert, as well as Christmas parties too; we might even have a special visitor later this week as well!  

Our Year 6 children will be visiting St Oswald’s Care Home this week to bring some festive cheer and sing some carols as part of their 

annual visit.  As it is our last week, we will be doing an extra newsletter on Thursday to share a range of photos from across the week 

for you to see the lovely things that will be taking place. 

A huge well done to Mrs Mills and the children for raising approximately £1040 for St Rocco’s (some money is still coming in for this); 

so a thank you so much for your support with this as it goes to such a worthy cause!  It was lovely to see the children in school as elves 

and to see them enjoying the Elf Run (albeit and Elf Walk due to the weather!).  Also a big thank you to all who attended/supported/

helped out with the Christmas Fair, which was a huge success.  We will share further details about the funds raised after Christmas, 

but thank for helping to support the school and your children.  

On Tuesday 19th, we will be opening up our booking system for Link Club for Spring, as well as sending out our Spring 1 after-school 

enrichment club offer; the booking system for the enrichment clubs will be opened on Wednesday 20th, in the afternoon.  Also, just a 

reminder that children are welcome to wear their party clothes on Wednesday too!  On behalf of the team, we hope you have a won-

derful week!   

Mrs Duckett and the Winwick Team 

Our School Vision: ‘In God’s love, aspire and achieve to be the best.’  - Corinthians 16:14 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mr Nathan Henaghen 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal     

Email: winwick_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk  

This half term’s value - Hope 

Week Of:  18th December to 21st December 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Monday 18th December, 9am and 2pm: KS1 Nativity Performances:  Each child will be allocated 1 ticket for 
each performance due to space in the hall.  These will be sent out at the beginning of December.  
Tuesday 19th December, 2pm at St Oswald’s Church: Key Stage 2 Carol Concert – Parents/Carers are invited to 
join us at St Oswald’s for our Carol Service. Each family will be allocated 2 tickets for the Carol Concert due to 
space in the church.  These will be sent out at the beginning of December. 
Tuesday 19th December: EYFS & KS1 Panto Visit – Sleeping Beauty.   
Wednesday 20th & Thursday 21st December: No Breakfast Club or Link Club 
Wednesday 20th December: Christmas Party Day.  Children are invited to dress in their party clothes for the 
day. 
Thursday 21st December, 2pm:  SCHOOL CLOSES FOR CHRISTIMAS  

Our diary dates for Spring 1 will be shared next week prior to the Christmas break. 

Prayer for the Week 

Lord of creation, whose glory is around and within us: open our eyes to your 

wonders, that we may serve you with reverence and know your peace at our 

lives' end, through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 



Reception: Niall H 

Year 1:  Beatrice B 

Year 2: Max H 

Year 3: Cooper S 

Year 4: Harry D 

Year 5: Alicia U 

Year 6 : Ella B 

Reception: Charlie C 

Year 1:  Jacob G 

Year 2: Alayah C 

Year 3: Xander W 

Year 4: Jake R 

Year 5: Ila K 

Year 6 : Megan H for Year 6 

Reception: Bobby C 

Year 1:  Cassie D 

Year 2: Phoebe W 

Year 3: Esme TS 

Year 4: Lacey J 

Year 5: Annie B 

Year 6 : Evie C 

Reception: Kalani B 

Year 1:  Mila F 

Year 2: Kim G  

Year 3: Harvey M 

Year 4: Toby D 

Year 5: Erin Mc 

Year 6 : Lucy S 

Reception: Thomas D 

Year 1:  Max W 

Year 2: Bradley U 

Year 3: Jake T 

Year 4: Logan S 

Year 5: Emerson T 

Year 6 : Hollie B 

Dojos KS1  - Reception 

Dojos KS2 – Year 4 

Attendance : 

  Y5 with 97.2% 

Golden Broom:  

Year 1 

House Points:  

Roald Dahl 

Reading Award:  

Year 1 



         

As a church school, our church at St Oswald’s is really important to us.  Our children love being 

able to visit the church to attend services and different events throughout the school year and 

it is important that we support them as part of our wider community. 

Each week, we will share information linked to St Oswald’s with you on our newsletter and we 

will also be sharing different key dates with you about the events in our local community that 

are supporting our church.   

Church Services 

 

 

Sunday 24 December, Midnight Mass - Holy Communion led by Rev Veronica 

Monday 25 December, Christmas Day - Holy Communion led by Rev Veronica 

 

Sunday 31 December, 10.30 am - Joint service at Croft   

Sunday 7th  January, 10.30am - Morning Prayer joint at Newchurch led by Ru-
pert Rees 

Sunday 14th January, 11.00am - Communion led by Rev Alex 

Sunday 21st  January, 10.30am - Communion joint at Newchurch led by Rev Alex 

Sunday 28th January, 11.00 am - Communion led by Rev Alex 

 

Our joint services are held at: 

Christ Church, Lady Lane, Croft, WA3 7AU 

Newchurch Parish Church, Church Lane, Culcheth, WA3 5ET  

 

Even though there is always a warm welcome at Church, we advise you to dress 

according to the weather. Please wrap up warm. 

 

Messy Church has also resumed and you can keep up with updates on the Face-

book page:  

Messy Church - St Oswald's Winwick  

 

www.stoswald

https://www.facebook.com/messychurchstoswaldwinwick/
https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/


 

 

 

Party in a Bag  
Choice of  Sandwich 

(Cheese, Turkey) 

Sausage Roll  

Pizza Finger 

Carrot Sticks  

 

Christmas Shortbread Biscuit 

 

Drink 

 

 

 

 

 


